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Comments I would very much like to object to the construction of this monstrosity at Ford Airfield. I have lived in
the village of Lyminster for over 20 years and have enjoyed clean air until now. The prospect of the
prevailing winds bringing the particle waste over our village appalls me. I also would like to point out
that the infrastructure surrounding our village would be totally inadequate if this goes ahead, as the
lorries and huge containers carrying the waste for disposal will increase to around 160 per day each
way, probably more, as Grundon seem to up the number each time they submit applications for this
site. The thought of the fumes and congestion it would bring is horrifying. We already have a dreadful
traffic problem in this area, and it takes us over half an hour sometimes to even access the A284 from
our lane, as the traffic backs up from the level crossing. Everyone in this village thinks along the same
lines and I am sure you are going to receive many more objections from angry residents which I
wholeheartedly hope you will take into consideration when you come to a decision. It's all very well
Downing Street telling us that particle waste is harmless, but if it were to be flowing over no 10, I think
they might think otherwise.
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